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Learning Journey 
This week we used our ‘Frozen’ small worlds 

to create our own stop animations. After 

planning our story, we took a series of 

photographs on iPads. We than used the 

iMovie program to play them in order, 

creating our own animations. Our teachers 

were especially pleased with the way we 

worked together and helped each other to 

solve problems.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In Maths we have been drawing number lines 

to help us add numbers which bridge across 

tens. We found that using our knowledge of 

number bonds to jump to the next multiple 

of ten made this much easier. 

 

In Art we learned about the Aurora Borealis 

and used chalks and paper templates to 

create our own Northern Light designs on a 

black background. 

 

 

Star Learners 
 

Sophia showed great 

perseverance this week in 

Maths. Even though it was 

tricky to use the number 

lines, she kept trying until she 

understood. 

Information for Families 
 

We will be holding a Family Learning Reading 

workshop based on the story ‘Hairy 

MacLary’ for some Year 2 children and their 

parents on Thursday 15th March. For more 

information and to sign up, please speak to 

one of the adults in class. 

 

We look forward to seeing you at Parents 

evening on Tuesday 20th February or 

Thursday 22nd February.         

 

Have a great half term break. 
 

 

  

 

We are very sad to say goodbye to Mrs 

Reed for half a term as she goes to another 

school to experience life in year 4.  We will 

miss her a lot but wish her lots of luck with 

her new class.  Mrs Reed will be back with 

us after Easter. 

 

 

 

 

 


